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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

21/08/2022  03:59:572022/2679/P OBJ C. Green While this application doesn't directly affect our house on Pilgrims Lane, I would like to reiterate our close 

neighbours' concerns that mature trees were illegally removed from site and this proposal would replace them 

with parking spaces. This is contrary to two of Camden's main objectives: sustainability and a reduction in car 

use. The plans also do not include a green boundary with the immediate neighbour. For this reason the 

application should be refused, or amended to restore the green space that has been removed.
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